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Vermont has passed new legislation guaranteeing paid sick leave for employees. Vermont joined

four other states that already mandate paid sick leave – California, Connecticut, Massachusetts,

and Oregon.

The law goes into effect as of January 2017 for employers with more than five employees.

Employers with five or fewer employees will have until January 2018 to comply. Initially, the law will

require that employers guarantee certain full time employees at least three paid sick days each year.

As of January 2019, however, all employers affected by the law must guarantee at least five sick

days for certain full time employees.

The law provides that an employee shall accrue not less than one hour of earned sick time for every

52 hours worked. An employer may require a waiting period of up to one year before a newly hired

employee may use the accrued sick time. An employee may use the earned sick time if the

employee is ill or injured, for specified types of medical appointments, to care for ill or injured family

members, to assist family members who are victims of domestic violence, sexual assault or

stalking, or to care for family members whose school or other type of care is closed during the

employee’s workday.

The new law does not apply to a number of classifications of employees, including individuals

employed by the federal government, certain individuals employed by the state, and certain

temporary or seasonal employees.
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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